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This proposed bill should be rejected "Ought Not to Pass."
This bill is vague, arbitrary, capricious, and unnecessary. Furthermore, it would act to 
hamper safety training under the guidance of subject matter experts that might wish to
avoid any possible conflicts with this obtuse and ill-advised proposal. 
Subject matter experts and training by such experts is part and parcel to gun safety by 
many, including the State Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife, the State 
Police, various local police departments, various gun clubs and shooting ranges, 
Sportsmans Alliance of Maine, the National Rifle Association, the Gun Owners of 
Maine,  Boy Scouts of America, 4H groups, other youth groups, and is an important 
part in gun safety education. 
All of these above groups, and many others, maintain active schedules for safety 
training, and this proposal could impair their ability to provide said safety training.
Please vote "Ought NOT to Pass"
Thank you.


